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25th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 

Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 
 
Our Year 6 Leavers Assembly will take place on Monday 14th July at 5:30pm in the school hall. 
This time has been chosen to accommodate those parents who are working throughout the day. 
 
All are welcome to attend this celebration of our wonderful children. 
 
We know this will be a lovely end of term assembly for our Year 6 children and their families and 
look forward to seeing you all on the day. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Heslop 
Headteacher 
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